
TWU LOCAL 100 ELECTION COMMITTEE 
 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL ELECTION NOTICE 4 
 

The Election Committee has informally made it known that it will process requests by 
candidates to find out whether they have been in “continuous good standing” since 
September 2020. 
 
Since making that announcement the Committee has received over 50 requests. 
 
In order to do this work in an orderly manner we have instituted the following procedure: 
 
1. All requests must be made utilizing a form. The form is on the Local 100 Elections 
Committee page on the Local 100 website (www.twulocal100.org). 
 
2. The  timing of these requests 
     A) Candidates running via Petition (Top Officers, VPs, Executive Board) – may submit 8-23         
     B) Candidates for Division: One week before the nominations meeting 
 
Additional Note: the information provided is not final. Candidates who presently have 12 
continuous months of good standing must maintain their dues payments through the 
submission of petitions, and through the date of the election. 
 
 
 


